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Monday 8th January 2024 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Re: Year 5/6 Wow Day – Spring Term 

 

This term, children in Years 5 and 6 will be working on a very exciting topic called ‘Why Does It Always Rain On 

Me?’ 

 

As per our previous letter, we will be going on our field trip to the River Rase, linking to our new topic. The trip 

will go ahead as planned next Wednesday, 10th January 2024, when the children will be taking part in some 

fieldwork in the local environment. 

 

Children will not be required to wear school uniform. If the weather looks like it is going to be raining or be 

cold (which is highly possible), please ensure your child is dressed accordingly. Although the children will not 

be going into the river, we strongly advise that they should bring waterproof clothing with them in case of rain. 

All children will need to wear wellington boots or walking boots. 

 

Children will be back at school for lunchtime, so the usual routines will still be in place for lunch. 

 

We are looking forward to taking the children into our local area to explore the geography of water and start 

our new topic.  

 

Thank you for your ongoing support throughout the year. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mr. Kennedy, Miss Entwistle and Mr. Mullen 

Year 5/6 Team  
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